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WSTE, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of commercial television station WSTE-DT, Ponce, Puerto Rico (“WSTE”) 
is submitting the instant Children’s Television Programming Report (“Report”) to report Core 
Programming from January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2023 (“Reporting Period”).  Because Licensee 
has satisfied the Category A, Option 1 safe harbor processing guideline through Core Programming listed 
on the Report, it is not reporting non-regularly scheduled and other children’s programming aired during 
the Reporting Period.  Licensee also notes that, in September 2023, Licensee discovered that the E/I 
symbol was not being included in its Core Programming.  Licensee accordingly has responded “No” to 
the inquiry in the Report on this matter.  However, promptly after the September 2023 discovery of the 
issue, Licensee implemented a procedure to display the E/I symbol on its Core Programming.  Following 
this procedure, the E/I symbol appeared in all of Licensee’s Core Programming. 


